
Reading and Phonics 
 

Reading 
Whilst schools are closed, Oxford Owl have created an online library of eBooks for children to 
read from home. These are the same books as we have in school and can be accessed using 
this link: 

https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/ 
 

Phonics 
To ensure children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 have access to high quality phonics 

during the school closure, virtual Read Write Inc. Phonics lessons are available on Facebook 
and YouTube for children to watch at home. These are available on the Ruth Miskin 
Training Facebook page. 
 
There will be three short Speed Sound lessons with a RWI specialist every day next week. The 

films will only be available at the times below: 
 Set 1 Speed Sounds at 9.30 am and again at 12.30 pm 
 Set 2 Speed Sounds at 10.00 am and again at 1.00 pm 
 Set 3 Speed Sounds at 10.30 am and again at 1.30 pm 

 

Other useful Facebook pages include: 
 
Oxford Owl 
Read Write Inc. 

https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/

